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    43rd Session – Ireland

Recommendations to the UN Committee on the Rights of the Child

Prepared by Child Helpline International and Member Helplines – May 2006

__________________________________________________________

Recommendation 1

Government support for the helpline should include adequate funding to cover the cost of providing ongoing services.

Established in 1988, Childline is a national, toll-free, 24-hour telephone service for children and young people. Childline’s primary strategy is to empower and support children using the medium of telecommunications and information technologies.  In 2004, the service received 731,731 calls.  

The ISPCC, which runs Childline, receives 95% of its funding from private donations. This year, the ISPCC needs to raise €4.5 million to maintain existing services. 

Recommendation 2

The Government should examine the empowering and child-centred model practiced by ISPCC and adapt this framework to child-related government departments.

Many children and young people who call the telephone service are concerned that government agencies are not listening to them when making decisions affecting children’s lives. The advocacy activities carried out by Childline staff with government agencies indicates a much wider need for the views of children and young people to be integrated into government policy. 

Recommendation 3

The Government should review the applicability and accessibility of psycho-social and mental health services offered to children and young people.

Mental health has become one of the most common counselling reason young people call Childline. In 2004, 56,767 telephone calls were about mental health issues. The number of mental health-related calls has steadily increased over the past ten years. Children need access to trained professionals for assistance with  their mental health issues. 
Recommendation 4

The Government should improve state child protection services to increase the quantity and quality of notifications investigated and followed up.

In 2004, 12,672 calls to the listening service were related to child abuse issues. Children in need of protection need to be able to look to the government for assistance.  
If you wish further information please contact Child Helpline International 

Jeroo Billimoria, Executive Director

Tel:  + 31 (0)20 528 9625/Mob: + 31 (0)6 51979252

jeroo@childhelplineinternational.org/ www.childhelplineinternational.org
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